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summer
programme

School photos

This year, our summer programme (“July

Programme”) for children with additional

needs will run from Monday 30th June - Friday

11th July.  Application forms will be distributed

to all the families who took part in our 2024

summer programme later this week.  New

families can collect a form from the school

office.

The photographer will be at the

school this Thursday and Friday.  

For individual and family

photographs, parents must

return the photographer’s form

to the school by Thursday

morning.

All the children will be included

in the class photos, (no form is

required.)

Any purchases are optional.  



after-school
science
New ‘Anyone 4 Science’ after

school club starting on 29th April

and finishing June 24th.  To book,

visit

https://anyone4science.com/prod

uct/gorey-etns-tuesday-summer-

25/

EDUCATE TOGETHER - EQUALITY BASED SCHOOLS

Similar to our mobile phones policy, Smartwatches

(that can send & receive messages, take photos &

videos, etc.) should not be used during the school

day. (They should be kept in the child’s school bag.)

Photos:   Seachtain na Gaei lge music .   Dancing at  the School  Disco!   


